MANASQUAN HIGH SCHOOL

“ Excellence in Education “ Rick Coppola, Principal
167 Broad Street

Manasquan, NJ 08736

tel: 732-528-8820 ext.1000

fax: 732-528-0316

e-mail: rcoppola@manasquanboe.otg

Dear Parents and Guardians of MHS Seniors,

As you are aware, we are fast approaching the final stretch of the current school year. In
what has been a very successful year, | would like to personally thank you for your
support. Our students continue to thrive in and out of the classroom.

With that said, we would like to remind parents and students of our expectations
regarding student responsibilities and conduct. Violations of the Code of Conduct would
impact and possibly exclude students from participating in end-of-the year events,
including the Senior prom and the graduation ceremony.

Below you will find links to documents regarding our upcoming end-of-the year events,
including the final exam schedule and some other items of interest. | would also have
you refer to the calendar on the high school website (www.manasquanschools.org)
should you require any more information regarding end-of-the-year events and
activities.

We are pleased to invite family, friends, and all members of the Manasquan High School
community to celebrate the Class of 2017 at our graduation ceremony on the Vic Kubu
Warrior Field on Wednesday, June 21st at 6:00 pm. (the rain date for the graduation
ceremony will be Thursday, June 22nd).

I'd also like to remind all parents and students to resolve all fines incurred during their
time at MHS. Those seniors who do not pay fines will not be given access to transcripts.
Fine cards are in the process of being distributed - please make every effort to pay these
fines through the Assistant Principals' Office in a timely manner. Also, please note that
all tablets must be returned to the Technology Department beginning on Friday, June
16th and Monday, June 20th.

As you will note on the Important End of the Year Dates, Baccalaureate Service will be
held on Monday, June 19th at 7:00 p.m. in the Jack Nicholson Theatre. We are very
proud of the fact Manasquan High School is one of the only schools in New Jersey that
offer this special event to graduates and hope you and your family are able to attend.



We look forward to sharing these final days with our students and their families.
Sincerely,
Rick Coppola

Principal

Please find below links to important documents for Manasquan High School's End of the
Year Dates and Final Exam schedule.

Important End of the Year Dates:

Final Exam Schedule:



